
Walsworth SR No. 171

Requests the Board of Regents to study and determine the feasibility of developing a plan
for designating public postsecondary education institutions as charter colleges or universities.

Requires written report to the Senate and House committees on education and the Joint
Legislative Committee on the Budget no later than February 1, 2014.


